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Information Session 
 
The City of Calgary is hosting an information session to let you know about an upcoming road 
construction project. The project will begin in spring 2019 and will connect Symons Valley 
Parkway (128 Ave N.W.) between 37 St N.W. and Symons Valley Rd N.W.  
 
 

 
  
Join us to learn more:  
 
Date: 
January 29, 2019  
5 to 8 p.m. (drop-in any time) 
 
Location: 
Symons Valley United Church, Valleyview Room  
38 Kincora Rise N.W.  
 
www.calgary.ca/128AvenueNW  
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